
 LKS2 Summer 1 Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Careers,  
Welcome back to school and to another exciting topic theme. 
Our theme for this Half Term is “Ready, Steady, Cook!” and we will 
be exploring this through knowledge, skills and understanding of the 
world and expressive arts.  We will be learning about skeletons, 
nutrition and health. We will also be exploring and cooking seasonal 
foods.  

In Literacy this Half term we will be focussing on stories which raise 
issues/dilemmas, our text will be “The Shopping Basket” by John 
Burningham. In our lessons we will be exploring problems raised in the 
story. We will also be looking at labels, lists and captions.    

In Maths this half term the children will continue to develop their 
number skills through songs, games, challenges and written tasks.  We 
will be exploring number and place value and money.   

In PSHECC we will be looking at how can we be healthy, how can we 
eat well and looking after our body. 

Swimming, outdoor learning and P.E: Each class will let you know 
when your PE and outdoor learning days are and if your child is 
swimming this half term 

Please send a named pair of pumps (or full PE kit if you prefer) if you 
not already done until it is safe to get changed into full PE kit.  For 
outdoor learning could you please make sure your child has a pair of 
labelled wellies in school. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries.  

Lower Key Stage 2 

                                                                                                                                         


